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Dear Councillors McKelvie, Matlow, Layton, and Mayor Tory, 

I am very supportive of the Yonge complete street pilot installed last year. It has been great for 
residents and businesses in the community, and for visitors whether they walk, bike, take 
transit, or drive. 

Even though the pilot has been in place less than a year, the Yonge complete street project has 
my full support. I hope to see it improve further and extend north to Eglinton this year. This 
project is essential to address the looming climate crisis and road safety issues all 
Torontonians have to face. 

I hope you will make the best decision for our city’s health and wellbeing by supporting and 
extending the Yonge complete street project. 

Thank you, 

Gideon Forman 
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